
 

 

01 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following some uncertainty due to our change of provider this year, we are happy to announce 
that we now have full details to share about our Year 5 residential visit to Dearne Valley. 
 
On Thursday 22nd May we will be holding a meeting in the school hall at 3:30pm, to go through 

the trip in more detail. We will share the itinerary, explain the kit list and have medical forms 
available for you to collect. There will be the opportunity to speak with staff about any concerns 
you may have, or to share information that you think we need to know and may not know already. 
Pupils are welcome to attend with adults if they wish to. 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting then don’t worry - the kit list will be sent out to all 
participants that day via email. Medical forms, which will need to be completed for any medications 
that staff will need to administer whilst on the trip, can be collected from the office at any point. 
 
Thank you for your patience and we look forward to seeing you on the 22nd May.  

 

Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Munday 
Year 5 Teacher and Residential Organiser 


